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Question No. 1

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010:

Since Supplementary Budget Estimates, have there been any changes to who is responsible for
drafting the report, and to who is drafting each section of the Freedom of Religion inquiry?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

There have been no changes to the authors of the Freedom of Religion and Belief in the 21st Century
report since the Supplementary Budget Estimates.


